
 
MEDIA RELEASE 
Transition for Donald Caravan Park 

 

The Donald Caravan Park is set to undergo an exciting period of transition. The current fifteen year 
lease comes to an end on 31 December 2015. Buloke Shire Council called for Expressions of Interest 
(EOI) for a new lease back in October to develop and operate the park. Council is currently in 
negotiations with those parties who submitted an EOI and this process will continue into 2016 to 
ensure the optimum outcome for the park and its users. 

Whilst these negations are undertaken Council will employ a caretaker and directly manage the 
park.  

Council will take this opportunity to invest $80,000 over the next twelve months upgrading the 
Caravan Park. New entrance gates will be erected which will not only enhance the parks appearance 
but reinstate the “Foletti “name. A new barbeque area shelter is to be constructed and the 
amenities block will be upgraded. 

Buloke Shire Council will continue to keep the public updated throughout this period of transition.  

 

End release  

For further information contact Travis Fitzgibbon on 1300 520 520  

 

 

 

 


